OrJ/ 67+

Angela Foster

From: Jane Hughes

Sent: 03 May 2017 12:48

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Crossings closures

Dear Sir,

RE: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford (Cockaynes Wood) pedestrian crossings.

I wish to register my objection to the proposed closure by Network Rail of the above-named crossings. I and others use these
crossings and they should not be closed.

Jane Hughes

Jane Hughes
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